







Exeter Children's Federation

Headteacher: Mrs Gill Brown

26th April 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are delighted that you have chosen Wynstream Primary School for your child and look forward to welcoming you into our school family. For more information about your child starting school with us, please take a look at our school website 'Starting School' page https://www.wynstreamprimary.org.uk/starting-school.

Visiting the School

We will be in touch soon, with details about transition sessions and a parent/guardian meeting. These sessions will be in the second half of the summer term.

Visiting Pre-schools and Nurseries

Over the next term we will contact pre-school and nursery settings to talk about transition to our school for your child. If your child attends a setting other than Chestnut Nursery School or Ludwell Valley Pre-school, please can you let us know so we are able to contact them.

If you would like any further information please contact Sarah Vickery (EYFS Lead Teacher) via the school admin office <u>01392 284990</u> or email <u>svickery@ecfschools.org.uk</u>.

Thank you for choosing our school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs G Brown

Headteacher